
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

John Plescow 
Monday, May 13, 2024 4:16 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Cassandra Williams 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/13/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02993-2024 

Subject: FW: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 195480 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 3:55 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 195480 

Hello John, 

Please send to Clerks office. 

Thanks 

Consina 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 3:23 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 195480 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Nicol Zagarena 
Telephone: 2196703730 
Email: nzagarena@gmail.com 

Address: 8417 N Armenia Ave Tampa FL 33604 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Nicol 
Account Number: 
Address: 8417 N Armenia Ave Tampa FL 33604 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaints against Tampa Electric Company 
Details: 
To whom it may concern, 

I recently read an article that TECO will be raising prices next year that will increase resident electric and decrease big 
company electric. Being a loyal customer for over a year this is very disheartening to hear. The wages have not gone up 
in the Tampa area and yet cost of living continues to sky rocket. By increasing prices you are making it impossible to live 
and pay for proper utilities to live a good life. I am referencing this article specifically -
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https://www.tampabay.com/news/business/2024/05/10/tampa‐electric‐teco‐bill‐energy‐customer‐residents‐increase‐
walmart/ 
 
 
 




